
Researchers want to explore how

Resilient Healthcare and Safety-II have

been translated into policy and practice.

Last approximately 60 minutes 

Be arranged for a time that suits you

Take place online or by telephone.

The study involves a one-off interview

which will:

If you have any questions or would like to take part, please contact

Ruth Baxter - R.M.Baxter@leeds.ac.uk or @RuthMBaxter

There are no right or wrong answers!

We  will share the  findings with you to help facilitate learning!

You can hold any role including

healthcare professional, quality and

safety or risk/governance roles.

You will work (all or some of the time)

in either: maternity, A&E, ICU or

anaesthetics.

We are looking to interview people who

work within the NHS to improve patient

safety:

Interested in how to apply
Resilient Healthcare or Safety-II

to improve patient safety? 

WHAT WHO

CONTACT

This project is approved by the University of Leeds Ethics Committee. Reference: PSYC-554

We want to explore how people conceptualise Resilient

Healthcare, and how it could be, or has been, applied to

improve patient safety. We hope to identify ways to

support the future translation of Resilient Healthcare

into practice. 


